Bluebird Care Newmarket & Fenland

Newsletter July 2015

CHARITY EVENT

We are delighted to be supporting 'Marie Curie' this year and can now reveal that our charity fun day is going to be held on Sunday 30th August 2015 starting at 11am at Doddington playing field.

We will have various charity stalls, bouncy castle and much more along with the main event of course which is a friendly football match between Charity FC & Benwick FC.

We would love for you to be involved which can be as little as donating a small prize for our raffle or simply letting your friends and family know!

Everyone is welcome on the day and you can just turn up!

ALL MONIES RAISED WILL BE DONATED TO



Bluebird Care Live-In & Respite Support

When you need continuous care, you may not want the added stress of having to leave familiar surroundings.

Bluebird Care Newmarket & Fenland gives you the option of high quality care without moving to a care home either permanently or for a short period of time. Our live in care service offers the reassurance of 24 hour care and support in the comfort of your own home. Our team can support with as little as 1 week for short term respite or perhaps if a family member would like to go away on holiday.

Live in care - keeping your familiar friends, family and belongings around you. No upheaval. No trouble.

If you would like further details of this service then please contact our team.

We are always looking for ways to reduce the amount of paper we produce within the business forgetting about being blue and going green! If you would like to help us with this we can provide your invoices along with other information including this newsletter via email. Please contact our team to update your details.



CARER OF THE MONTH

We are proud of our team and each month a member is awarded the Carer of the Month. The team members who achieved Carer of the Month are:

MARCH

MARIA

APRIL LILIYA



MAY

TRISMA

We would love for you to get involved so please contact us should you wish to shout about your team!

The team are on the up!

It was an exciting time this week in our office as 6 members of our team enrolled on Health & Social Care courses. All of the team members will be busy not only supporting our customers but working towards their qualifications in our commitment for their career development. They will further their education in many specialist areas including Dementia care.

We wish them all luck in this new stage of their career with us!

Tel: 01638 718855 or 01353 883333 Email newmarketandfenland@bluebirdcare.co.uk

www.bluebirdcare.co.uk/newmarket